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Good morning Tom,
 
The renovation project at the Degree of Honor building has extended too long. There was an
agreement between the city and your company to reopen the skyways by a specific date – that date
has long past. Extensions were given due to the electrical fire in the lower level and the excessive
asbestos found in the building. However, we have not received a commitment for a specific date to
reopen the skyway. Countless requests were made to you without a response.
 
I do not have the authority to delay legal action towards this violation. If you have questions
regarding this issue please contact myself or Tom Ferrara.
 
Regards,
 
 

Stephen Ubl
Building Official 
Department of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220
Saint Paul, MN 55101
P: 651-266-9021
F: 651-266-9099
Stephen.Ubl@ci.stpaul.mn.us

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America

DSI’s Mission: “To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul by protecting and promoting public
health and safety for all.”
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